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Pro-Tips from Logan 
Highly recommended the book 
“Never Split the Difference” by 
Christopher Voss and Tahl Raz. A 
book on improving interpersonal 
communication.  

“The more you learn with your 
eyes and hands in the field, the 
better.” 

 

 Logan Medin grew up in Lakeville, Minnesota, and graduated from 
Lakeville South High School. Medin took some engineering classes while in high 
school and was influenced by his family who were involved in the construction 
industry. After high school, he came to Minnesota State University, Mankato and 
started as a Civil Engineering major.  
 While at MSU, Medin switched majors to Construction Management, and 
really enjoyed learning from professor, Dr. Scott Fee who taught a scheduling 
class. Outside of the classroom, he volunteered his time as a CMSA committee 
member and interned at Braun Intertec Corporation. “What I really like about our 
CM program is that they really improved my interpersonal skills and made me 
think about the small things that add up in the end.“ he said.  
 After college, Medin received offers from both Mortenson Company and 
PCL Construction doing either wind farms or buildings. He thought he would enjoy 
constructing buildings more and so he joined PCL Construction as a Field 
Engineer out of Minneapolis. He says that getting field experience was a great 
way of moving his future career forward. 

In 2019, Medin got an offer to become a Project Manager for PCL 
Construction out of their office in Los Angeles, California, where he has been for 
the last three years. Currently he is working at the LAX ConRAC project site, which 
will be the largest cast-in-place concrete project of its kind (only slightly smaller 
than the building area of the U.S. Pentagon). One of Medin’s critical scopes on 
the project is the fueling system, which will be the world’s largest vehicle gas 
station when it is completed.  Throughout his professional career he has enjoyed 
working with a lot of different people and scopes.  

Keep up the great work Logan, continue to set a great example for all 
current and former students! 
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